
Update Published November 1, 2020 

 

The Home on Eighth has been notified of  13 new positives case of COVID-19 as of November 1, 

2020. Three of the cases are with residents on 2nd, 5th and 6th in Cityview and 10 cases are with 

staff members located in both Cityview and Heritage Rehabilitation. The staff members did have 

interactions with residents in both Cityview and Heritage Rehabilitation.  We have increased 

testing of all staff and residents in Cityview and Heritage Rehabilitation to every 3-7 days until we 

have identified the source of the outbreak. Once the source is identified we will continue testing 

weekly until testing identifies no new cases of COVID-19 infection among staff or residents for a 

period of at least 14 days since the most recent positive result.  

 

Window visits will be put on hold at this time. Once we are able to resume those visits as well as 

our plan for indoor visits, you will be notified.  Hair care will also be closed until further notice.  

 

Our priority is to keep everyone safe and healthy. We are in very close communications with local 

and state health officials to ensure we are taking all appropriate steps at this time. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me at 507-424-4041 or kberg@samaritanbethany.com  if you 

have any questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you for your understanding,  

Kyla Berg  

VIDEO CALLS 

To set up a video call with your loved one,  please contact Allison, Life Enrichment Mentor,  

at aderaad@samaritanbethany.com or 507-424-4064 


